
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – March 28, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

Another awesome week has come and gone here at SBCS.  Special thanks to 

Ms. Coye, Ms. Gosciak and their Women’s History Month Committee for 

everything they’ve done throughout the school for Women’s History Month!  

This culminated in last night’s “Tea Party” that was very well attended.  It 

makes us so proud to have so many teachers who are stepping up to put on 

events for our students! As always, there are upcoming events that we want 

everyone to be aware of: 

• Tonight is our PTO Movie Night!  Doors open at 5:30 and the movie 

begins at 6:15!  One free bag of popcorn per person with pizza, drinks 

and snacks for sale! Please see the attached flyer for more details. 

 

• Our PTO sponsored Easter Egg Hunt is Saturday, April 5th at 9:00 AM. 

The hunt will be followed by a craft fair, food trucks and more!  Take a 

look at the attached flyer for more details. 

 

• One of our homerooms (Ms. Bos and Ms. Paolini in 4th grade) will be 

conducting a community service bottle drive to help support the 

Western New York Foster Closet.  Please take a look at the attached 

flyer for more details. 

 

• Thursday, April 10th will be our Spring Pokemon Night from 5:30 to 7:00 

PM!  The students will receive a flyer next week with more details! 

 
Have a great weekend! 

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 

A group of our Kindergarten “Super Readers!” 

 


